Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 567

From: ]
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency Powers Extension

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:52:56 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email because I like many others, do not want an extension of Emergency
Powers by the QId Government. There is absolutely no need for it, the mandates all need
to end. Iam personally affected socially, emotionally, financially and mentally because of
this Emergency Powers Bill. It must not be extended. There is no Emergency that
warrants these powers be extended until October.

I write this in hope that it will not fall on deaf ears.
Kind regards,

Rebecca Armstron
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